
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As we are reaching the end of our Explore Europe project we have 

nearly completed our special Mission for Scunthorpe United. We would 

like to invite you to share in our celebration event on Monday 15th 

October at 2.00pm in the school hall to watch our premiere showings 

of the VLogs that we have are created to guide European football fans 

on our local attractions.  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Mrs Wood 

 

Assistant Principal 

 

  



 

 

 


